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B A R G A I N I N G   B U L L E T I N 

BELL CRAFT 
     Craft and Services Employees

 

Brothers & Sisters: 

This week we met again with the Company and devoted all of our time to job security issues.  Mid-
way through the week, Bell released its third quarter results revealing that gross profit 
exceeds 40%. 
 
We have told the Company that it is our sweat and skill that has built, rebuilt, repaired, installed, 
tested and maintained the number one fibre and copper network in the country and that the 
Company must reward your contribution to the Company's profitability by agreeing to proposals 
for reasonable job protections in Article 22, training, contracting out, seniority, and work 
jurisdiction.  Regrettably, the week produced no new agreements on these issues. 
 
Talks resume next week in Ottawa.  
 
There is strength in solidarity! 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
Alain Portelance  Drew Wickens  Pieter Badenhorst 
Howard Law   Claude Brazeau  Alain Sévigny 
Alain Paradis   Ray Mortimer 
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